Did You Know? Socorro Electric recently tried to frighten the membership with unsubstantiated claims of dire uses that your name and address could be put to if a fellow co-op owner wants to contact all members. Much more to the point is the uses the coop presently makes of their secrecy. During the past election cycle and district meetings, they were able to give extra votes to certain members, allow totally made up accounts to vote, give ballots to people who forgot to sign in, and allow voting by members who live in other districts. The current management and board are the ones to fear as they use secrecy to remain in power and hide the truth.